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CAREER GUIDANCE CELL
CIRCULAR

Date: 28.12.2016

Greetings from Career Guidance Cell!

We are happy to inform all that CGC in association with T.I.M.E, Vizag conducted an awareness program on “Opportunities and Preparation for Foreign Education”.  We are pleased with the overwhelming response from students of all branches.  Based on the request of students to start in-house GRE/ TOEFL coaching, we are planning to organize one more awareness program to all the interested students. Mr. JVR Murthy, Director,  T.I.M.E institute, Vizag & his team will interact with students on 30.12.2016 (Friday) in ‘D’ Block Seminar Hall from 10.00 A.M to 12.20 P.M.  Attending GRE/ TOEFL coaching will not only improve communication skills but also helpful in campus drives.
All the GRE/ TOEFL interested students are instructed to use this opportunity.

Convener, CGC  



Dean. (F.S)

CC to: Director, Principal, Dean (A & P)

          All HoDs – for circulation, AITAM Web & Library.
